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Hello Helena Wrestling Club Parents,
Just a quick reminder about the upcoming end of the year barbque/ banquet for the

Helena Wrestling club on Memorial Day!  It will start around 4-4:30 where people can
come and mingle, eat, celebrate our wrestling season and recognize our athletes coaches

and parents.  We will have gifts and draw the raffle tickets for prizes.  It is going to be a
fun way to end the Memorial weekend and give us all a chance to see each other again

before the summer!!
For those of you who need to turn in your wrestlers singlets, you can bring them to the
banquet and get your money returned or I will void your check, whichever you prefer!

 
(Last names that start A-M bring side dishes, N-Z bring deserts)

 
Thank you and hope you see you all at Spring Meadow lake Pavillion on May 28, 2018!

Colleen Rahn
Parent Coordinator



You've received this email because you are a subscriber of this site

If you feel you received it by mistake or wish to unsubscribe, click here


